
-Hon. Charlie Rose
Cha-irman ¦¦-•

Subcommittee on Office Systems
Committee on House Administration
House of Representatives
722 H.0.8. Annex 1
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Rose June 11, 1985
T Caluori
Director, Eastern
Field Operations Your letter dated May 15, 1985 addressed to RCA Inc.,

Fairfax, Virginia concerning doing business with the
country of South Africa has been referred to me.
Our Fairfax, Virginia location is a branch office of
the RCA Service Company, division of RCA Corporation.
RCA Service Company does not do business with the country
of South Africa.

Sincerely,

RCA Service Company
(a division of RCA Corporation)

Title; Director, Eastern Field Operations




